Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Daniel Villanueva [dvillanueva@advgeoenv.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 4:19 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Robert Marty; William Little; shussain@ardenbrook.com; mparsons@ardenbrook.com
Subject: Tenant Meetings and Site Assessment Schedules

Mr. Detterman,

AGE and Ardenbrook Management staff will be holding the first of two tenant meetings with the Salon tenant,
tomorrow at 0930 a.m. at the subject site.

A second meeting is being setup for the tenants at the Optometry suite for a later date. A secondary email will be sent to
notify you of the meeting date and time for this meeting.

As mentioned in our phone conversation, AGE has the next phase of assessment tentatively scheduled to begin on 26
February 2015 through 03 March 2015.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Daniel Villanueva
Project Geologist

Advanced GeoEnvironmental, Inc.

Environmental « Industrial Hygiene « Geotechnical » Contracting
Phone: 800-511-9300

Fax: 888-445-8786

dvillanueva@advgeoenv.com
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